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LETTER OF ATTESTATION 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

January 3, 2020 

 

To Whom it May Concern:  

We attest to the following: 

 

This is a letter of attestation to confirm that our radios require professional installation, and we expect 
installers and operators to follow all regulatory requirements set forth by the Federal Communications 

Commission. 

If you have any further questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Stiff 

VP Product Management, Fixed Wireless 


